Email response DPC to Committee Chair Tuesday 16.03.21 at 21:15
Dear Chair
Thank you for considering my letter of earlier today and for your response of this evening.

On the basis of what you outline, regrettably, it remains then the position that the DPC will not be in
a position to participate on Thursday for the reasons canvassed in my earlier letter.

| look forward to a future opportunity to engage and share information with the Committee. If |
identify any further written materials | consider will be of assistance to the Committee’s
deliberations, | will transmit them to the Secretariat. Equally, if a Shadow Rapporteur wishes to seek
any specific clarification on a point from me, please let them know they should contact me here.
Best wishes.

Helen Dixon
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